Dec. 14, 1967

William C. Child Jr.
Department of Chemistry

' Carleton College

Horthfield, Mimmesota.

Desar Dr. Child:

=

Thank you so much for your k§nd words relating to the
MACTIAC experiments and especially for your excellent suggestion
for addition to the Heat cof Combustion experiment. I am happy
to say that I just recsived word from ocur editor at Van
Hostrand that 4t is not too late to add this to the sxperiment
ppior to its going to press. I am sending this addendum to
nim tonight and you may be sure that there will be 2 foot note
giving you full credit for this addition. £&s you say it will
add immeasureably to the interest and polint of this sxperiment.

Thank you so much for your thoughtfulness in putting this
idea at the disposal cf the MACTIAC manual.

Sincerely yours,

W. €. Celke



